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I support the river basin management area model for the ODFW Commission 

therefore I support HB 3086 with the -4 amendment.  This management model best 

aligns with representation across the state in the areas where fish and wildlife are 

actively managed.  The congressional districts do not align well with wildlife 

management as they are correlated with metropolitan areas and do not reflect 

representation of fish and wildlife needs across the state.  The river basin 

management area is a well thought out model that provides much better geographic 

representation. Please move forward with HB 3086 with the -4 amendment.   

 

Best Regards, 

Matthew Snyder 


